

Mundesley Infant and Junior Schools

part of The Coastal Federation of schools with Bacton Primary School

Head of Schools Sarah Hutt

headofschool-mijs@coastalfederation.com

School Secretary Joanne Bishop-Laggett
Admin Assistant Hannah Gent

office-mijs@coastalfederation.com

Trunch Rd, Norwich, Norfolk NR11 8LE 01263 720401 coastalfederation.com

with the first game starting at 6.20pm. We aim to finish at approximately 8pm.



Bingo reminder and more information

Dear Parents/Carers of MIJS,

On Friday 9th November we are holding our first Family Bingo Night in the Infant hall. The purpose of the evening is to have fun and continue to raise money for the children in school. This will be a ticketed event to ensure we have enough space to fit everyone in! Doors open at 6pm

Children (Aged 4+) - Tickets are £1
This includes entry and 1 book to play a total of 5 games

Adults (Age 18+) - Tickets are £3
This includes entry and 3 books to play a total of 5 games

Bingo books will be given out on arrival. Adults are welcome to purchase the additional 3 tickets per game on the night to make a full book of 6 if they wish. For all games, prizes will be given for 1 line, 2 lines and a full house. Prizes for children will include sweets/chocolate, games, puzzles and books. Prizes for adults will include sweet treats, bottles and hampers.

There will be an additional jackpot ticket available to purchase for 50p per card on the night for a chance to win a total of £50 in Sainsburys vouchers!

Sweets, hotdogs and drinks will be on sale during the interval.

We kindly ask that babies and very young children do not attend as it is a long time to be sat in relatively quiet surroundings.

Grandparents, neighbours and friends are welcome to purchase tickets to join you.

Everyone who has already replied has been added to the list (you will not require a ticket, the adult on the door will sign you in and provide you with your tickets). If you haven't responded and would still like to come, please contact the office or complete the slip from the previous letter. Please arrive at the back door (bottom of the ramp) at the infant school. There will be no access through the main door.

We look forward to seeing you Friday!

Mrs Hutt & Mrs Betts